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Safeguarding - Safeguarding is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a responsibility to keep children and young people 

safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported. Please speak to Mrs B Jackson or contact SPOA direct on 01978 292039 or out 

of hours on 0845 0533 116 and if an emergency call 999 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Kittle Photography 

On Friday 14th May, Kittle Photography will be coming in to school to take class photos and 

Year 6 yearbook photos of the children. Please ensure that your child arrives promptly and is 

in full uniform on this day.  

 

Health and Well-being Week  

We have a Health and Well-being week coming up which is currently in planning stages. We 

are hoping to do a 'Cycle Wales' challenge across various classes during this week. With this 

in mind, if anyone has access to an exercise bike that they would be willing to lend to school 

for a week, please could you contact the office on 01978 820991.  

 

Castell Chirk 

As the children will be having their photos taken on Friday 14th May, children in Mrs 

Jackson’s class will not have their P.E. lesson as usual on this day. Please send your child into 

school in full uniform. P.E. will return as normal the following Friday.   

  

Bike rack 

We have been very fortunate to secure a grant for a bike rack. For those who will be riding a 

bike or scooter to school please dismount as you enter the school yard and walk the 

bike/scooter safely around to the bike rack which is situated next to the rainbow shelter in 

Nursery. 

 

Wearing Face Masks on School Premesis 

It is still very important that all who can, wear a face mask when on the school premesis. 

Maintaining clear social distance at the school gates will also reduce risk and set a good 

example to pupils. 

 

 

Attendance this week: 89.2%       Top Class: Caerdydd - 99% 

Attendance this term: 94.2%    2nd Place: Criccieth – 97.6%         

Our school target: 96%   3rd Place: Conwy – 92.1% 
 

 

 



Safeguarding - Safeguarding is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a responsibility to keep children and young people 

safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported. Please speak to Mrs B Jackson or contact SPOA direct on 01978 292039 or out 

of hours on 0845 0533 116 and if an emergency call 999 

 

 

 

Together we will help keep the wider school community safe and school open. 

 

 

 

 

Makaton Signs of the Week 

 
 
 
 

Special 
 

Criw Cymraeg 

Criw Cymraeg have been teaching children across school about the senedd election this 

week. We looked at the main party leaders and some of their policies. We’re all very 

excited to find out who will be leading Wales into the next five years. 

 

Our new phrase of the week, linked to our assembly on Monday is “Byddwch yn 

garedig”, which means “Be kind”. 


